
November
Newsletter

Upcoming Dates



Nov 10 Subway Fun Lunch
Nov 11 No School - Remembrance Day

Nov  18 No School - Report Card Prep Day
Nov 18 Noodle Box Fun Lunch Deadline

Nov 22 Photo Retakes
Nov 25 Noodle Box & Wheatella Treat Fun

Lunch
Nov 25 PAC Winter Market in the RBE Gym,

5-9 PM
Nov 26 Purdy's Order Deadline
TBD PAC Meeting in the Library

for the continued support so far this year! We hope those
that attended the Halloween Dance had a great time! 

Thank you so much to all of our volunteers, of all ages, 
who helped us with our first Halloween Dance post Covid! 
Special thanks to Mr. Oliver and Ms. Cline for staying to 
the end, along with our amazing custodial staff, to ensure 
our school was clean after take down! We couldn't have 
done it without all of you!!

Unfortunately, a few situations came to light that have 
put our future events in jeopardy. We were made aware of 
fake tickets and people being let in through the 
side doors of the gym. These actions threaten the safety 
of families attending if there were ever to be an emergency. 
The fate of similar future events now rests in the hands of school administration.

We understand that many students and families were not able to attend due to the limited capacity we
could allow due to fire code regulations, but these actions are not the way to handle your frustration. 
 We are hopeful with your continued respectful support we can host successful events in the future!

We are always looking for volunteers for Fun Lunch and the various events coming throughout the
year. If you are interested please email our volunteer coordinator Edith at rbevolunteers@gmail.com.
Watch the PAC Facebook page, our instagram (@rbepac), and the "This Week at RBE" emails for ways to
get involved! We appreciate your support and generosity! 
If you have any questions or concerns please email bulpittpac@outlook.com.

Fundraising Updates
Purdy's:  Deadline is November 26
Purdy's ordering has opened up in time for the Holiday season! 
Use the link below to order your favourites. Customer # 28445
https://fundraising.purdys.com/1370862-96710
Delivery is scheduled for December 8th, 2022. More details to come regarding pick up!

Community Values Coupon Book:  
Thanks to all of your support we came in just slightly short of 
our sales goal of 620 books!!
We did meet our overall fundraising dollars goal of $6000 – 
we came in at $6549!

Check out the overall top sellers on the next page! Great job RBE families!

https://www.facebook.com/groups/745815738765109
https://www.instagram.com/rbepac/
https://fundraising.purdys.com/1370862-96710


Winter Market:
Get into the holiday spirit and join us for the Winter Market at RBE on Nov 25 from 5-
9pm in the school gym. There will be local vendors, concessions, exciting door prizes
and visits with Santa from 7-9pm! Admission is by donation, and 50% of all proceeds
raised will go to the Langley Food Bank.
Vendors that will be there include:

Coming Events

Don't forget Thursday Nov 10 is Subway Fun Lunch. If you don't get an 
emailed receipt of payment, or a lunch reminder from MunchaLunch.com 
on Nov 9, your child will not be receiving lunch on Fun Lunch day!  If your 
child is absent on Fun Lunch day, please email Zoe at 
hotlunchbulpitt@outlook.com and we will prepare it for pick up. If you cannot pick it up, please
consider it as a donation as there are no refunds. Lunches must be picked up between 12:00-12:30pm
on Thursday at the PAC kitchen.

Fun Lunch Reminder

TOP INTERMEDIATE DIVISION – DIV 5 – MS NAHAL – 47 BOOKS SOLD! - Won an Urban Safari Rescue
Animal Presentation
TOP PRIMARY DIVISION – DIV 16 – MS BARR – 29 BOOKS SOLD! - Won an Urban Safari Rescue
Animal Presentation
TOP SELLING STUDENT – CALLUM H – DIV 5 – 20 BOOKS! - Won 4 tickets to a Vancouver Giants
game
DAIRY QUEEN ICE CREAM CAKE WINNER – Brooklynn S from Div 10
FAMILY ADMISSION TO URBAN SAFARI – Zachary S from Div 21

OVERALL TOP SELLERS:

PAC Meeting:
Our next PAC meeting is to be determined, but will happen before Christmas. Watch the PAC Facebook
page, our instagram (@rbepac), and the "This Week at RBE" emails to find out when it will be happening.  
Come find out what your RBE PAC is planning next and get involved!  

There will be no school on November 11 as it is Remembrance Day. 

There will be no school on November 18 as it is Report Card Prep/Design and Assessment Day. 

       It is a long-standing tradition for schools to support our veterans and the 
       efforts of the Royal Canadian Legion. Once again this year, our school will be 
       receiving a poppy for every student and distributing them to classes. We will 
       continue to collect funds this year in support of the Legion’s Poppy 
       Campaign but kindly ask students and their families to donate online via 
       School Cash Online. Please do not send cash or cheques with your child to school.

Reminders

From The Heart
Fersk Self Care

CSC Jewelry
Suds and Such

Lazy Llama

Sew Sweetly Stitched
Vinyl Works
Penguin Purl

Sweetlegs
Moonlight Creations

Ripolo Collective
Nanobear Pet
Nadur Pictiur

Crafts by Laura
Epicure

and more!!

https://www.facebook.com/groups/745815738765109
https://www.instagram.com/rbepac/
https://legion.ca/home
https://www.schoolcashonline.com/

